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Tuesday 6th February 2024 
 

Year 5 Spring term trips 2024 
 

Dear parents/carers, 
 

To link to our learning, Year 5 will be attending 2 exciting trips after half term.  
 
Monday 26th February – Bolton Schools ICT - Kudo 
To link to our computing topic, the children will be spending a full day at Bolton Schools’ ICT to take part 
in a game developer workshop. Packed lunches will be needed (no glass bottles and in a disposable plastic 
bag) and we will return to school by the end of the day.   
 
Tuesday 5th March – Zakariyya Jaam’e Masjid Mosque 
To link to our RE topic about Islam, the children will be visiting this Mosque for the afternoon. The children 
will be leaving after lunch and will be returning by the end of the school day. 
 
The costs of these trips requires us to ask for a voluntary contribution of £5.00 per child, due by Friday 16th 
February and we are asking parents to pay and give consent online for these trips. If you have any issues 
paying online, please contact the office. No child will be excluded from the trip due to lack of payment but 
should we not meet the bulk of costs, the trip will have to be cancelled. If you would like your child to go 
but presently have problems with contributing please contact Mr Done.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
D Rigby 
 
(Miss Rigby– Year 5 Class teacher) 
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